[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello, my name is Ashley Grade and I attend the University of Wisconsin Oshkosh to obtain my Bachelor of Science and Education Degree. I recently became a part of the Wisconsin Right to Life Group here in Fond du Lac and have attended a few events. They meet the first Tuesday of every month at Agnesian Healthcare in a room in the basement. We talk about the progress we have been making and upcoming events to organize or attend. 
After attending the Wisconsin Right to Life Group, I realized that the University of Wisconsin Oshkosh does not have a pro-life group on campus. I quickly found out that I would have a lot of support if I were to start a group on campus this coming fall semester. To make this pro-life group possible, it requires the hard work and dedication of students who want to make the world a better one by sticking together and standing up for what we believe in. 
If you will be attending UW Oshkosh or know anyone who is a current student and would be interested in becoming part of this group, please contact me.
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